
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Number of Formal Complaints 

 
As with any other school, we are required to publish the number of formal complaints that we 

received during the previous school year. 

 
The number of Formal Complaints received by Colchester High School during the 
academic year 2018-19 was 1, which went to a panel hearing. 
 
Further information regarding complaints can be found in our ‘Complaints Procedure’. 


